From: Marc Errington [mailto: Marc.Errington@nt.gov.au]

**Sent:** Thursday, 30 July 2015 3:08 PM

To: 'pbclarkson@bigpond.com'

Subject: Acknowledgement from the Chief Minister's Office

Dear Ms Clarkson

On behalf of the Chief Minister, the Hon Adam Giles MLA, I acknowledge receipt of your email received on 22 July 2015 and letter received on 29 July 2015.

Thank you for writing to the Chief Minister about this matter.

Yours sincerely

## **Marc Errington**

Ministerial Assistant
Office of the Chief Minister
Hon Adam Giles MLA

5th Floor Parliament House GPO Box 3146, Darwin, NT 0801

e ... marc.errington@nt.gov.au